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I am in full support of funding a new animal shelter to be built on the property along La Barr Meadows Rd. I am in full 
support of this shelter being run by Sammie's Friends.   
I urge the county to include a low cost spay/neuter facility on site. The number of cats and dogs that are not 'fixed' 
seems to be growing and more and more puppies/moms are being dumped.  
Unaltered males also tend to roam and get out more often. We need to address this as a community. 
Thank you in advance for supporting this!   

Regards, 
Beth Moorehead 
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